
 

 

 

 

TO: Depot Network 

FROM: BCMB 

DATE: November 20, 2023 

RE: BCMB Recognizes Alberta Depots for Program Excellence 

 

The BCMB proudly participated in recognizing excellence in beverage container recycling at the 2023 
Annual Industry Conference hosted by the Alberta Bottle Depot Association in Edmonton.  

Board Chair, Andrew Stephens, and President, Blaire Gaalaas presented awards for program excellence 

on behalf of the BCMB, commending depots in Alberta for their commitment to industry standards. The 

Board congratulates all winners and nominees for advancing the beverage container recycling industry.  

More details on nominees and award winners can be found here, or by visiting the BCMB website. 

For more information, contact: 

Mark Emsden 
Director of Compliance 
memsden@bcmb.ab.ca  
 

https://www.abda.ca/past-awards
https://www.abda.ca/past-awards
https://www.bcmb.ab.ca/uploads/source/News_Releases/2023/2023_BCMB_Program_Excellence_Awards_Article.pdf
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